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This weekend marks the first weekend in the litur-
gical season of Advent.  

Advent is the time to start making preparations to 
celebrate Christ’s birth - God’s momentous arrival 
into our world in the person of Jesus. 

During the season of Advent the SJF community 
will prepare to welcome the Lord in many ways 
including making Advent promises and drawing 
closer to God through prayer and reflection. 

As part of our Advent preparations don’t forget 
that we will be running Advent Prayers for parents 
on Tuesday 5th, 12th and 19th December at 
8:40am. These sessions will be led by a former 
member of staff and one of our current gover-
nors, Mrs Davis. Final arrangements for this will 
be confirmed in next week’s Headlines. 

Over the weekend I am sure that many of you will 
be gathering together your Christmas decorations, 
unravelling your fairy lights and securing your ad-
vent calendars (before they all sell out). 

The season of preparation is nearly upon us… 

Enjoy a wonderful weekend everyone. 

Week Beginning – 27th November 

Tuesday 28th 

School Tour for prospective families—9:45am 

5STT at Ursuline High School 

Movie Afternoon—FIRE HOUSE 

Relationships and Behaviour at SJF - Infor-

mation Session 6-7pm (in-person at school)  

Friday 1st December 

BOXES OF LOVE—LAST DAY 

Mufti Day—Christmas Fair Bottle Donations 

(see P6) 

St Ninian Class Collective Worship 9am 

(parents and carers of children in 5STNN are 

welcome to attend)  

Yr5/6 Girls Football Borough Championship 

Saturday 2nd  

PTFA Christmas Fair 12pm-3pm 

Letters Home 

Christmas Carols at SJF Church—
Whole school 
PTFA Christmas Panto—YrR-Yr6 
Red Wednesday—Whole school 
Relationships & Behaviour @SJF In-
formation session—Whole school 
Ursuline High School Production—
5STT 
Christmas Lunch—Whole school 

If you have any concerns about a child please contact school@st-johnfisher.merton.sch.uk 

Zofia K, Johan O,  

Florence B,   

Isabella M,  

Louisa MM,  

Clementine B, Elena C. 



Please bring in your BOXES OF LOVE by  

Friday 1st December so that they can be 

given to the elderly of the Parish at their 

Christmas Party on Saturday. Thank you. 



 

On Wednesday pupils wore something RED to show their  

solidarity with those around the world who are  

persecuted for their faith. This action is part of ‘Red Wednesday’, an initiative driven by 

Aid to the Church in Need. 

Children in EARTH 

HOUSE enjoyed a  

movie afternoon today 

complete with comfy 

cushions, blankets and 

some tasty treats.  

Next week it will be 

the turn of FIRE HOUSE 

to enjoy their treat for 

being House point  

winners last half term. 



*** NEW MENU *** 

The Yr5/6 football team took part in the 
Borough Boys’ Football Competition today. 
They played really well and made it through 
to the knock out stage to ultimately finish a 
very credible 7th out of 33 teams.  

The team represented 
SJF well with their 
sportsmanship and  
respect for other teams. 



So next week is going to be BUSY!  It’s the week leading 
up to the final big event of the year - the Christmas Fair on 
Saturday 2nd December 12-3pm!  

For a reminder of what is needed and when - see the 
PTFA Info Summary sheet on page 6.  

 

It is also Mufti / Non-uniform day on Friday 1st Decem-
ber! 

 

Thank you to everyone who has been busy buying Raffle 
Tickets, we are so pleased to announce that we are 
well over half-way to our target!  With just over 6 days to 
go to the end of the raffle - we really need your help to 
make it to 2,000 tickets, so keep on buying and sharing if 
you can: 

https://raffall.com/347378/enter-raffle-to-win-sjf-ptfa-
christmas-raffle-2023-hosted-by-st-john-fisher-ptfa 

 

Thank you for signing up to help on your class stalls, we 
will still be needing lots of help throughout next week so if 
you haven’t already and would like to help with collections, 
sorting and set-up for the fair, please sign up:  https://
docs.google.com/spreadsheets/
d/1rITnrox5ptpvUs5o4o0qDZECKeti43UrsY5eFY76Z98/
edit?usp=sharing 

 
And finally, we sent out the information for the YrR–Yr6 
Pantomime on Friday 15th December.   
Tickets are £4 and are available on Parent Pay now. 

PTFA Update  
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On Thursday the school Eco Warriors helped with the pre-
loved Christmas jumper sale.  

Thank you to everyone who donated and bought from the 
sale. We were so pleased with the amount of donations and 
really pleased to have raised £125 
which was donated to the PTFA!  
The remainder of the clothing will 
be on a stall at the Christmas fair 
so please come and grab a bargain. 

 

This week in collective worship the children learnt about 
road safety week and how we can all work together to 
make our roads safer.  
We talked about:  
-using the crossings to cross the road (traffic lights)  
-crossing with an adult  
-cars driving at 20mph in residential areas  
-braking distances for moving vehicles.  
Please talk this through 
with your child/ren and 
model crossing the road 
safely EVERY time you 
cross.  

Y5 Covent Garden  

Business Challenge  

Having passed the first round of the 

business challenge, we went to Covent 

Garden in London. We browsed various 

stalls in the Apple market. When we 

arrived at the office, the judges were 

standing upright. We were so nervous 

when it was our turn to present. Our 

product, that we created and designed, 

was the ‘motor pack’. We talked about 

the design, price and its qualities. 

Then, it was judging time… Sadly we 

weren’t the overall winners. We took 

the train and bus home. It was so 

much fun! We had the best experience.  

Written by Manchary & Tilly  



 

Attendance Percentage  

week beginning                    

13th November 2023  
                                                                                                                              

Class 
Week  

commencing 

13/11/23 

Week  

commencing 

06/11/23 

St Rose 93.40 97.90 

St Elizabeth 94.50 93.80 

St Susanna 98.70 98.30 

St Helena 96.30 98.00 

St Francis 100.00 96.40 

St Ignatius 98.70 99.00 

St Nicholas 99.00 95.20 

St Hugh 97.00 94.40 

St James 97.80 96.30 

St Osmund 97.40 93.70 

St Teresa 97.20 97.20 

St Ninian 99.70 94.70 

St Aidan 98.50 95.90 

St Scholastica 94.50 93.40 

Overall 97.30 96.10 

Best Class: St Francis 

These pupils have  

applied their spellings 

in their writing  

St Scholastica -  Nicole B 

St Aidan -  James L 

St Ninian - Milo 

St Teresa -  Luke L 

St James -  Luca JP 

St Osmund - Ben C 

St Hugh -  Jasmine R 

St Nicholas - Sophia B 

St Francis -  Pippa C 

St Ignatius – Leo H 

St Susanna -  Tien L-D 

St Helena -  Gianluca M 

St Elizabeth - Livia G 

St Rose -  Noah C 

Nursery - Logan R 

 
This week’s overall  

winner of Ms Kenna’s  

BIG PENCIL……… 

** Edward V **   
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